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Fawley Cricket Club is committed to gaining and maintaining ECB Club Mark Status.  Clubmark gives clubs an opportunity to write and implement new procedures as well as acknowledging existing practices. 

There are a number of guidelines which Fawley have adopted (listed below) which you can see by reviewing them on the Club Noticeboard.  All club members must also sign a club membership form.
Safeguarding Policy Statement
Child Welfare and Protection Policy
Equity Policy Statement
Code of Conduct for Members and Guests
Code of Conduct for Players and Spirit of Cricket
Safe Hands
For more details or if you want to help us achieve this goal please speak to Steven Rice.

The Club Welfare Officer is John Church.  His contact details are:


07717 773741








As part of attaining Clubmark John is the official Child Welfare Officer for Fawley CC.  Parents and Colts are requested to contact John about any issues and John will act in complete confidence.  John will have attended the relevant workshops on behalf of Fawley Cricket Club to achieve the accreditation necessary to qualify for this important position.  If John is unavailable, you can contact Steven Rice on 07931 511469.  He is the appointed deputy for Club Welfare issue and also holds the necessary accreditation.





jchurch2@sky.com
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